From: registrar

To:

Cc:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 3:58:44 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 9:55 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Ken Cannon

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I do not think this is right that London hydro is raising rates while still in the midst of a pandemic and many people
are struggling. Rents and housing costs have increased dramatically over the pandemic and this is just another nail in
the coffin for many Londoner’s. If you review the financial highlights of London hydro they still have a healthy
bottom line >$5.5 million in net income end $>28million in cash. This right here does not look like a company that
needs to be increasing rates right now, the business is still profitable and the only thing increasing rates does is hurt
the community members. Please do not approve this greed from Vinay Sharma.

-- Attachment --





